
From: registrar
To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Wednesday, May 19, 2021 9:57:39 AM

 From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, May 18, 2021 6:17 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-05-18

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Peter Moore

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I received the Notice on May 16, 2021 even though the original letter was dated Feb 25, 2021. I own a seasonal
property and my rates would double according to the letter I received. I strongly object to this increase which will
cause a great deal of financial hardship to our family. We have made decisions regarding our property's heating and
operation based on Hydro's rates. These investments will no longer be viable with these extraordinary increases. We
also do not feel we receive an equivalent level of service at our seasonal property which experiences more frequent
and longer outages.
Please reconsider these plans and, at the very least, mitigate the increases we will suffer. A 100% increase in the
cost of a basic utility service, where there is no viable option, is absolutely scandalous.

-- Attachment --




